
Sport Crew minutes 11.2.20 

Present: IW, EB, BP, CS, T 

 

Discussion 

points 

Comments  Action 

 

KB discussed with 

the children 

matters arising 

from the last 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KB told the Crew that sadly, we have only 

had one child bring in photos of them 

doing “physical activity” out of school for 

our display.  This is despite a reminder to 

the school in assembly a couple of weeks 

ago. 

Everyone was disappointed but the Crew 

is not deterred.  Consideration was given 

about whether having to bring in actual 

photos (which may require children to 

have a printer at home) may be stopping 

some.  It was decided to ask GS to resend 

the message but this time suggest photos 

are emailed in and hopefully this might 

stimulate a better response. 

 

 

GS to remind families 

and children about 

sending in photos of 

children doing physical 

activity out of school 

(dog walking, playing in 

the park, walking to 

school etc. As well as 

photos of children 

playing organised sport). 

Suggest that photos can 

be emailed in as well as 

sent in as a photo. 



KB talked to the 

children about 

how playtimes are 

going, particularly 

lunchtimes. 

The crew still feel that more equipment is 

needed.  EB suggested rackets and balls – 

and everyone agreed more tennis balls 

are required.   CS also suggested logs for 

children to walk/balance along.   

 

KB suggested that the crew carry out a 

survey of the children in school to find 

out what equipment would be preferred.  

She explained that first, the children 

would have to do some research to find 

out what equipment is out there and 

available to buy and what the costs would 

be.  The children agreed to do this. 

 

KB suggested that the next step after this 

would be for the children to consider how 

they might do some fundraising in order 

to buy the new equipment.  Ideas 

suggested were- 

Cake Sale 

Bring and buy sale (of used books) 

Some sort of sponsored event which 

involved physical activity – maybe using 

the equipment they want to buy! 

 

KB suggested that the children have a 

think about this last point and bring their 

ideas to the next meeting, along with 

their research of what equipment they 

might want to get and the survey of the 

school’s preferred choices.  

Crew to go away and 

research playground 

equipment that might 

be bought. 

 

Crew to complete a 

survey to find out what 

equipment the children 

in school would like 

most. 

AOB KB suggested that the Crew meet up early 

next term with the results of their 

research and survey.   

 

 


